TN,
Dawn Paton
From: Rona Charles
Sent: 06 July 2017 15:44
To: Rob Smith
Cc: Planning
Subject: RE: Woodsmith Mine NYM/2017/0400/CVC
Hi Rob

My main concerns relate to the potential impacts on water quality and quantity, but the Environment
Agency and Natural England have specialists better able to assess these than | am. | note that an EA
response has been received in which they have no objections, but nothing from NE so far. Once it is, I'll
hope to get back to you with any comments from me.

My other principal area of interest is Condition 52, the Protected Species Management Plans. | understand
that all the Phase 3 reports remain applicable; my earlier comments (27/6/17) on them remain applicable
too.

Thanks, Rona

Rona Charles

Ecological Adviser

Conservation Department

North York Moors National Park Authority
The Old Vicarage, Bondgate

Helmsley, York YO62 5BP






